
 

 
 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

Attached is an application for Snowplowing. If you want the town to plow, please complete the 
application and mail it back before Oct 15.  
 
The annual rate has increased to $150, any application received after Oct 15th will cost $200, a $50 
difference. This will help in planning and scheduling of snow-plowing routes.  

Main roads will be plowed before driveways. Town will not plow driveways unless there is at least 4 
inches of snowfall. NO plowing will be done in the fall or spring if the ground is not frozen, unless there 
is an emergency, as it can damage the driveway.  

Your driveway must be a minimum of 20 feet wide, clear of obstructions (tree branches, power lines, 
etc.), have adequate turn around space, and have a vertical clearance of 16 feet. The Town will not be 
responsible for any items left in driveways and reserves the right to refuse service if specifications are not 
met. These specifications also very important for adequate clearances for emergency vehicles such as 
ambulances, fire trucks, etc.  
 

The minimum specifications for your driveway to be plowed are: 

 Width: a minimum of 20 feet wide, clear of tree branches and power lines 

 Height: a vertical clearance of 16 feet. 

 Adequate turn-around space 

These minimum specifications are not only important for plowing equipment but also firefighting 
equipment. Our fire department has indicated clearance issues have become a big concern for 
accessing property in case of a fire or other emergency. 

Thank you for your consideration in submitting your application before Oct 15th and making any 
necessary modifications to your driveway access. 

If you have any questions you can contact me at 218-591-0693 or Mark Johnson if you are unsure 
your driveway meets the specs at 715-718-1676. 

Sincerely, 

 

Diane R Nelson, Clerk 



SNOW PLOWING CONTRACT 

I, the undersigned, request the private residential driveway plowing service offered by the Town of Brule. I 

further certify that my driveway conforms to the standards as listed below and that the Town of Brule, its 

officials, and employees, will not be held liable for any personal injury or property damage when the Town 

of Brule is engaged in snowplowing.  

 

SIGNATURE   

 

NAME:   

ADDRESS TO PLOW:   

MAILING ADDRESS: (If different)   

PHONE:   

PAYMENT:    $150.00 (by 10/15)   $200.00 (after 10/15) 

 

  I am a Brule Fire Department Volunteer and am eligible for free snowplowing. 

 

 Main roads will be plowed before driveways.  

 The town will not plow driveways unless there is at least 4 inches of snowfall.  

 No plowing will be done in the fall or spring if the ground is not frozen, unless there is an 
emergency, as it can damage the driveway.  

 Driveway must be a minimum of 20 feet wide. 

 Driveway must be clear of obstructions (tree branches, power lines, etc.),  

 Driveway must have adequate turn around space. 

 Driveway must have a vertical clearance of 16 feet.  

 

 

Please make your check payable to: TOWN OF BRULE.  

 

Mail to check and completed form to:   Amy Eliot, Treasurer 
 PO Box 98 
 Brule, WI 54820  


